
27th March 2024

Dear Parents/Carers of Pupils in Years 1- 6,

Our free after school extra-curricular clubs have had huge success already this academic year and we
are pleased to offer the following clubs in Term 5 and 6. To book clubs, we are asking parents/carers to
complete their request on ParentPay. We ask that you only book your child into ONE club. If you book
more than one club, we will only assign your child a place in one club (and it may not be their first
choice). By selecting only one club, other pupils then have equal opportunity.

ParentPay will allocate spaces on a first-come-first-served basis and once all of the allocated spaces for
that club are full, no more bookings can be made.

Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6

Mondays Gardening
Club TERM 6
ONLY (3rd
June - 15th
July) - 3.15 -
4.15pm

Numbots
Maths Club
3.15 - 4.00pm

Multiskills Club
(sports skills)
3.15pm -
3.45pm

Gardening
Club TERM 6
ONLY (3rd
June - 15th
July) - 3.15 -
4.15pm

Numbots
Maths Club
3.15 - 4.00pm

Multiskills Club
(sports skills)
3.15pm -
3.45pm

Drawing Club
& Arts
3.15 - 3.45

Gardening
Club TERM 6
ONLY (3rd
June - 15th
July) - 3.15 -
4.15pm

Drawing Club
& Arts
3.15 - 3.45

Multiskills Club
(sports skills)
3.15pm -
4.00pm

Gardening
Club TERM 6
ONLY (3rd
June - 15th
July) - 3.15 -
4.15pm

Multiskills Club
(sports skills)
3.15pm -
4.00pm

Gardening
Club TERM 6
ONLY (3rd
June - 15th
July) - 3.15 -
4.15pm

Gardening
Club TERM 6
ONLY (3rd
June - 15th
July) - 3.15 -
4.15pm

Tuesdays Crafting Club
3.15-3.45

Crafting Club
3.15-3.45

Drama Club
3.15 - 4.00

Drama Club
3.15 - 4.00

Drama Club
3.15 - 4.00

Drama Club
3.15 - 4.00

Wednesdays Drawing Club
3.15 - 3.45

Drawing Club
3.15 - 3.45

Thursdays Carnival Arts
Club - 3.15 -
4pm

Carnival Arts
Club - 3.15 -
4pm



(making props
and art
banners for our
Dashwood
summer
carnival)

(making props
and art
banners for our
Dashwood
summer
carnival)

  

Please note: there will be a Cricket Club for pupils in Year 3 - Year 6 during Terms 5 and 6 (with a cost
attached as run by Banbury Cricket Club). More details to follow in a separate letter.

Clubs will go live on ParentPay on Thursday 28th March 2024 at 11.00am. As before, there will be a
waiting list for clubs. If there are not any spaces available in your child’s choice of club, please contact
the office and they will be added to the waiting list.

All clubs will run from 3.15pm and so pupils will be collected from the relevant classroom locations if they
attend a club. Finish times of clubs vary, so please check the information above carefully before booking
your child in. Clubs will start the week beginning Monday 22nd April 2024 and run until the week
ending Friday 19th July 2024 apart from Gardening Club which is in Term 6 only starting 3rd June - 15th
July.

Please note, there will be no clubs in the final week of term before the Summer holidays (Week
beginning 22nd July 2024).

Kind regards

Annelise Gooch
Vice Principal


